
Minister Dacic meets with Ambassador of the Kingdom of Spain Suarez
Saturday, 19 August 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had talks today with the Ambassador of the Kingdom of Spain in Belgrade, Mr. Miguel Suarez.
  
Head of Serbian diplomacy Ivica Dacic offered his condolences to Ambassador Suarez in the
wake of terror attacks in Barcelona and its surroundings. Minister Dacic conveyed to the
Ambassador that Serbian people were shocked by the heinous terrorist attack against innocent
civilians in Barcelona.

He reiterated that Serbia was a reliable, solidary partner to the brotherly people of Spain and
that it was committed as ever to the protection of the values today's civilization rested upon.
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